
Here is the 3rd fun newsletter of the Spring term and also of the 

year 2021!  We hope that your first few weeks of the year have 

gone as well as possible, whether you are in school or doing 

your learning at home and keeping in contact with us on your 

screens.  We are enjoying creating these newsletters for you and 

hope that you are enjoying reading them.  Over the last couple 

of weeks, we have been able to share all about what you have 

been up to so far this term.  It has been a great opportunity to 

keep in touch with news 

and photos at this time 

when some of us are not 

able to be together.  

Included in this week’s 

newsletter are more fun 

facts, jokes, photos and 

more!   

Enjoy 😊 
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Art Challenge 

Have a go at drawing your 

own rabbit character!  

 Follow the steps to add 

one bit of the drawing at 

a time.   

The red parts are the bit 

to add. 

1. A fork. 

2. A cold. 

3. An elephant’s shadow. 

4. A clock.  

Answers: 

Year 1 had fun doing a zoom draw along together 

on Thursday.  Mrs Boari joined in too and shared 

her wonderful turtle with us! Thankyou. 

If you want to have a go follow this link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fGqtZbdjhNU 
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Look at this amazing 

Lego construction!  

If you need a house 

designed just ask 

Rory in Beech Class! 

Lily made a far away 

tree out of an old CD 

stand.  The tree has 

patterned leaves 

because they are magic.  

All the characters are 

in there, including the 

brown owl and the 

children.  We are about 

to create some lands. 

Ava would like to 

share the house 

that she has built 

for her cat Peaches. 

Her sister Iris 

helped her decorate 

it.  Peaches has 

been in to have a 

look around but 

hasn’t stayed in 

there, so Ava wants 

to add something 

soft inside so it is 

all cosy for her. 

 

Music has been all around us 

in Year 1 this week!  Lots of 

bands forming.  See the 

website ‘Smiles’ section for 

the full concert! 

Here is Madeline cuddling 

her fluffy rabbit.  How cute!  


